
PROVIDER ALERT

DELAY IN IMPLEMENTATION OF OMHC
RENDERING PROVIDER REQUIREMENT

MAY 23, 2019

In response to concerns expressed by Outpatient Mental Health Clinics (OMHCs)
regarding conflicts in billing processes, the requirement for including rendering provider
on Medicaid claims is temporarily on hold. 

More information will be forthcoming. OMHCs must continue to enroll your independently
licensed rendering providers as this requirement will be implemented, but is temporarily
delayed. Programs should take advantage of this additional time to complete their
enrollment process. Once the guidance has been clarified, we will proceed with
implementation with approximately 60 days' notice.
 

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.

Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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